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16 December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
Farewell from Mr David Nisbet 
  

Those of you with older children in the school will know that I have worked at JCSC some time. There have 
been lots of happy times such as watching our young people grow up, seeing our results improve year on 
year and witnessing our students go on to do amazing things. There have also been challenges, particularly 
during the Covid years where your support to get the school back up and running was invaluable. 
  
I'm rather sad to inform you that I will be leaving JCSC at the end of December to take up a new role as 
Principal of Unity City Academy in Middlesbrough. I will desperately miss the students and the community 
that have been so kind to me over the years. This is a great place to live and work and it's getting better all 
the time. 
  
The parental forum will continue in 2023 but with a new host and of course, Mr Rodgers will still be here to 
look after everyone! 

  
I wish you and your family every success and happiness in the future and thank you for making my job as 
Head of School so rewarding over the past seven years. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
David Nisbet 
Head of School 

 


